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ENROLMENTS OPEN 

IN SHORT

Your recommendation will make a
difference! We encourage you to invite
your friends to check out our school.  
We have tours available with the
Principal every Monday morning, and
interested families can register through
our website:
 https://shcs.vic.edu.au/book-a-tour/

Monday 11 March - Public Holiday
(Student & Staff Free Day) 

www.shcs.vic.edu.au
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NAPLAN Testing 13-25 March 

Help promote the school on Social Media

Ladies Craft Night - Thu 21 March

Pray for our school - 13 March

https://shcs.vic.edu.au/book-a-tour/
http://www.shcs.vic.edu.au/


FROM OUR
PRINCIPAL
There is lots of fun and excitement at
SHCS! This week, we enjoyed hosting
the Small Schools Fun Day with over
100  students from the SH District
schools. Our F-2 students had an
awesome day of fun activities and
making new friends. Well done to our
Year 3-6 Cricket and T-Ball teams in
their great sporting efforts too!
Coming up, we are excited to be
hosting an Easter Egg Hunt. This is an
open invitation to the SH community,
and we really encourage our students
to bring a friend! More info coming.
Finally, I wish to thank Wendy Taylor,
our Year 5/6 teacher, who is moving
back to Gippsland. We have loved
having Mrs Taylor at our school and
wish her all the best in her next
adventure!

Here at SHCS, we are proud of our
community and we want to share what we
have with all of Swan Hill!
As we are doing all we can to grow our
wonderful school, we encourage you to join
us by taking part in any way you can. You
can regularly share and comment on our
social media, and even take a few minutes
to write a meaningful Google review. Just
by doing this, more people will be able to
find our school.
We hope that together, by sharing our love
for our community, we will lead more
families to join us!

GET THE WORD OUT
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 8 March 2024

FREE CINEMA EVENT

PARENT LIBRARY 

Over 4 Tuesdays in March, THE CHOSEN
will be screened free at the Swan Hill
Cinema.
What is THE CHOSEN? It is a multi-
season series about the life and ministry
of Jesus of Nazareth. Primarily set in
Judaea and Galilee in the 1st century,
the series centres on Jesus and the
different people who met and followed
or otherwise interacted with him.  
Come and check it out! Perhaps you can
invite family and friends with the flyer
attached to the end of this newsletter.

The 5 Love Languages of Children

You love your child, but does your child feel
loved? Every child has a unique way of feeling
loved - a love language. Discover your child’s
love language (and how to speak it). 
This book offers parents, carers and teachers
practical advice to strengthen loving parent-
child relationships and teacher-student
connections.
Available now in our Parent Library.
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BOTTLE CAPS & BREAD TIES
The project for bottle caps has ended,
but our local Neighbourhood House is
still collecting bottle caps and bread
ties.  We are going to continue to be a
collection point for these items.
You can send these items to school with
your child or drop them at the office.  
Please remember: bread ties need to be
plastic not cardboard.
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SUMMER SPORTS & FUN DAY
The Year 3-6 students had loads of fun and braved the
heat playing T-Ball and Cricket at Ken Harrison
Reserve this week.
The F-2 students hosted students from the other small
schools at a Fun Day with different stations of
activities for all to participate in.

ATTACHMENTS

Ladies Craft event flyer
The Chosen Flyer
Christian Camp Flyer
SH City Netball Flyer
Basketball Comp Flyer
Swan Hill Town Hall Events
https://swanhilltownhall.com/

JOIN US IN PRAYER
We invite parents and carers, grandparents
and friends of our school to join us in
prayer. On Wednesday afternoon (March
13) at 3.30pm, our school community will
meet in the Community Room to pray - to
give thanks to God for His blessings to our
school so far this year, and to ask God for
and trust that He will provide all that we
need. 
Parents and carers are advised that during
this time of prayer, children will be under
their care.

https://swanhilltownhall.com/events/


UPCOMING
EVENTS

13-25 Mar - NAPLAN testing
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(03) 5032 4199 admin@shcs.vic.edu.au Aerodrome Road, Swan Hill, VIC 3585

Wed 13 Mar - School
Assembly at 2:30pm 

Mon 11 Mar - Public Holiday

PCF NEWS
Our Cadbury Easter Egg Fundraiser is
well underway! Thank you to everyone
who has taken a box or boxes to sell - it
is greatly appreciated.

Please hand in your money to the front
office by Monday 25th March. In
addition to cash, bank transfer and  
EFTPOS will also be accepted.

If you are having trouble selling all 20
bags in your box, please contact the
front office or a committee member and
we will help you out.

Our next meeting will be held on
Monday 18th March at 2pm in the
Community Room. Please come along if
you’re free and help get involved in the
school community.

Many thanks and happy selling!

Lauren Dodgshun & Helen Tilbrook
(PCF Co-Presidents)

Parents/Carers can find the full
calendar on uEducateUs.

Thu 21 Mar - Ladies Craft
Night at 6pm

Mon 18 Mar - PCF committee
meeting 2pm

Wed 13 Mar - Prayer time in
Community Room at 3:30pm 



SWAN HILL
TOWN HALL
EVENTS IN
HOLIDAYS




